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Greetings to you from our family. We 
have some much to thank God for.

Nina and I thank God for His bountiful 
blessings and for our family and friends 
around the world. God has done 
wonderful things in our ministry this 
year and. And, He has blessed our 

Bible Schools this year in in Russia, 
Ukraine and Armenia (in the cities of 
Krasnodar, Kaluga, Poltava, Rostov, 
Gorno-Altaisk, Tokmak and Yerevan). 
Many leaders and missionaries were 
trained. We thank God that he has 
counted us worthy of this service and 

thankful to all who have prayed and 
supported these efforts.

We need your prayers and support for 
these and other outreaches.   

Walter and Nina Zygarewicz 
GlobalVisionMinistries.org

Happy Thanksgiving! Give Thanks to the Lord
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